
Transbay Transit Center CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

24-HOUR GEOTECHNICAL TESTING WORK AT 80 NATOMA SITE  
Monday, November 23, 2009 – Wednesday, November 25, 2009 

In order to expedite work on the 80 Natoma site and complete operations before the Thanksgiving holiday 
weekend, there will be 24-hour activity on the site beginning Monday, November 23 through Wednesday, 
November 25, 2009.

Work on the site will be completed before Thursday, November 26th (Thanksgiving Day).

The 24-hour work will be consistent with current work activities and will include intermittent rotation of below-grade 
shaft casings, truck deliveries, and other construction-related noise.

We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any temporary inconvenience. For more information, please 
contact Courtney Lodato or Adam Alberti, Transbay Outreach Team, at (415) 227-9700.

WHAT �In order to complete all work on the 80 Natoma site before the Thanksgiving holiday, the 
work hours at the site are being temporarily extended and will occur 24-hours/day. 

WHEN Monday, November 23 through Wednesday, November 25, 2009.

All work will be completed before Thursday, November 26 (Thanksgiving Day).

WHERE Parking Lot at 80 Natoma (between Minna and Natoma Streets to the east of Second 
Street).

IMPACTS Construction-related noise, intermittent noise from rotating below-grade shaft casings  
and truck deliveries.

SAFETY Please stay clear of all construction equipment

Courtesy Notice

Learn more at:

www.transbaycenter.org


